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Missing teen located 
(KNZA)--A missing Rushville, Missouri teenager has been located and is safe.

Hiawatha Police Chief John Defore says 15-year-old Isis Hughes was located at a
residence in Hiawatha Tuesday morning following a tip.  

Her family had requested the public’s assistance earlier Tuesday morning in
locating Hughes who had last been seen late June 28th in Rushville, and was
believed to be in the company of a 16-year-old boy.    

MSC News posted a picture of Hughes on its web site and a short time later police
received a tip on her whereabouts.

Defore says at some point Hughes will be returned to the custody of her parents.
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